UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION Il
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210
LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352

JUN 8 201

Robert Janda

Radiation Safety Officer
Bob’s Hi-Tech Corporation
177 Canfield Road
Chardon, Ohio 44024

Dear Mr. Janda:

Due to a change in NRC's licensing policies, we have issued a Corrected Copy of Amendment
No. 01 to your NRC Material License No. 34-26544-02. We have made it clear that your license
does not authorize possession of licensed material in accordance with your renewal application
dated December 29, 2003. Therefore, items 8.A. through 8.D., 9.A. and condition 10 of your
license have been modified. If these modifications are insufficient to meet your needs, please
contact the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region |1l office immediately at (630) 829-
9887.

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice,” a
copy of this letter and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the
NRC Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and
Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.htm!.

Sincerely,

e R o

Toye L. Simmons
Health Physicist
Materials Licensing Branch

License No. 34-26544-02
Docket No. 030-35051

Enclosure: Corrected copy of Amendment No. 01




